
Dear [Residency Program Coordinator's Name], 

I am writing to express my heartfelt gratitude for the invitation to participate in the [Name of 

Residency] program. I am thrilled to accept this opportunity and look forward to contributing my 

artistic vision during my stay. 

This residency aligns perfectly with my current projects, and I am eager to collaborate with 

fellow artists and engage with the community. I believe this experience will greatly enhance my 

work and artistic practice. 

Thank you once again for this fantastic opportunity. Please let me know if there are any forms or 

additional information you require from my side. 

Looking forward to this exciting journey! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Address] 

[Your Email] 

[Your Phone Number] 


